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May 29, 2017 

We wanted to let everyone know that we will have representatives from the FRA at our 
November I 5\ 2017 meeting. These are formal meetings so there will be no alcoholic 
beverages allowed in the room. The FRA representatives will be the first order of 
business and then they will leave. 

Please plan on being at this meeting so you can have your questions answered. If you 
cannot be in attendance, please have someone you know attend so they can ask the 
questions for you. 

Fraternally, 
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Thomas M. Zavadsky 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Division 404 


